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Mr. Thomas H. Curtis

PAN AMFRICAY PETROLTUM CORPORATION -
Security Life Zuilding

Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Curtis:

Confirming your phome conversatioms with Mzr. Rice, Presiden
of Petrel (1l Corporation end myself, we will appreciate a letter from
your coumpany wailving the State of Colorade Regulation FHo. 316 in the case
of Petrcl's proposed Morrison Well to be drilled on ocur Leace No. DO32682 A,
TIX R102W, Scction 11, SW/NE, 1843 fr. couth of north section line and 2155
t. west of the east line.

We believe that this location places the proposed Morriszon Well
approximately 425 ft. from vour Lease #052318.

Ve do appreciate your cooperation.
Cordially,
PETREL QIL CORPORATION
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James S. Hauck
Vice President
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